NEWS from the SEEND PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP
 Christmas and New Year Update

As this edition covers 2 months we need you to know that there will be a Consultation Morning for Parishioners in January 2019. Please be sure to put Saturday January 26th in your new diaries for a Coffee Morning in the Pavilion (10.30 – 12.30), when you will be able to see the results of our research and consultations. Results that have been established form part of an important evidence base for the Neighbourhood Plan.  

You will have viewed the full list of provisional sites on our website (www.seendparishplan.org) together with a map showing the location of the sites. Results of the assessment of the sites should be available by then, and you will have an opportunity to discuss them with ourselves, and our Consultants Place Studio. 
There will also be more information available about the Character and Design work the SG have been doing, as well as results from the survey of your views on Local Green Spaces.
Please do not miss this chance see our progress, ask questions and to give your views on your Neighbourhood Plan.

[bookmark: _GoBack]All are welcome at the monthly open meetings, which take place on the last Thursday of the month at 7.30pm. The next Committee Meeting will be Thursday 29th November in the Kennet Room. This pattern may alter in the New Year. There will be no meeting in December. (Some members of the SG meet again between these open meetings to progress the background work, together with our Consultants).

With good wishes for a Happy Christmas Holiday and all the best for 2019,

                                           Carola Thorpe on behalf of the S.P.N.P. Steering Group 
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